

UNHCR Representation in CANADA Représentation du HCR au CANADA

 200 Albert Street, Suite 401
 Tel. /Tél.: (613) 232 0909

 Ottawa, Ontario CANADA K1P 5G8
 Fax / Téléc.: (613) 230 1855

Email / Courriel: canot@unhcr.org

Our/Notre Code: CANOT/092/2020

11 December 2020

Dear Mr. Spengemann,

On behalf of UNHCR Assistant High Commissioner for Protection, Ms. Gillian Triggs, I am pleased to submit to your Committee the attached document as our response to the questions posed during her testimony on 26 November 2020.

We thank you for your interest in the work of UNHCR and the opportunity to participate in the study on the vulnerabilities created and exacerbated by COVID-19 in crisis and conflict-affected areas.

We remain at your disposal for any further information the Committee may wish to obtain from us.

Sincerely,

Rema Jamous Imseis

UNHCR Representative in Canada

Mr. Sven Spengemann Chair Standing Committee on Foreign Affairs and International Development House of Commons Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6